
Opti-Iodine stands out by addressing iodine
deficiency with a unique blend of potassium
iodide, kelp iodine, selenium, and
molybdenum. Backed by research, its Opti-
Blend delivery system ensures superior
absorption, making it more effective in
supporting thyroid health, metabolism, and
overall well-being than other iodine
supplements on the market. Iodine is
essential for thyroid function, influencing
metabolism, energy production, and overall
endocrine health.

You can expect improved thyroid health,
enhanced metabolism, and overall well-
being. The unique blend of iodine sources,
supported by the Opti-Blend delivery
system, addresses deficiency issues,
ensuring optimal absorption and
effectiveness for a balanced and healthier
lifestyle.

Just like your Health Professional, Optimal
Health Systems cares about patients, which
is why we exclusively create supplements
with nutrients derived from whole foods—
not cheap, synthetic alternatives. Rest easy,
knowing you’re getting the best nutrition
possible.

Opti-Iodine 

Opti-Iodine stands out by addressing iodine
deficiency with a unique blend of potassium
iodide, kelp iodine, selenium, and
molybdenum. Backed by research, its Opti-
Blend delivery system ensures superior
absorption, making it more effective in
supporting thyroid health, metabolism, and
overall well-being than other iodine
supplements on the market. Iodine is
essential for thyroid function, influencing
metabolism, energy production, and overall
endocrine health.

You can expect improved thyroid health,
enhanced metabolism, and overall well-
being. The unique blend of iodine sources,
supported by the Opti-Blend delivery
system, addresses deficiency issues,
ensuring optimal absorption and
effectiveness for a balanced and healthier
lifestyle.

Just like your Health Professional, Optimal
Health Systems cares about patients, which
is why we exclusively create supplements
with nutrients derived from whole foods—
not cheap, synthetic alternatives. Rest easy,
knowing you’re getting the best nutrition
possible.

Opti-Iodine 

Opti-Iodine stands out by addressing iodine
deficiency with a unique blend of potassium
iodide, kelp iodine, selenium, and
molybdenum. Backed by research, its Opti-
Blend delivery system ensures superior
absorption, making it more effective in
supporting thyroid health, metabolism, and
overall well-being than other iodine
supplements on the market. Iodine is
essential for thyroid function, influencing
metabolism, energy production, and overall
endocrine health.

You can expect improved thyroid health,
enhanced metabolism, and overall well-
being. The unique blend of iodine sources,
supported by the Opti-Blend delivery
system, addresses deficiency issues,
ensuring optimal absorption and
effectiveness for a balanced and healthier
lifestyle.

Just like your Health Professional, Optimal
Health Systems cares about patients, which
is why we exclusively create supplements
with nutrients derived from whole foods—
not cheap, synthetic alternatives. Rest easy,
knowing you’re getting the best nutrition
possible.

Opti-Iodine 



• Addresses mild iodine
deficiency, crucial for thyroid
and metabolic health, addressing
issues even in the U.S. 
• Potent blend includes
potassium iodide, kelp 
iodine, selenium, and
molybdenum for 
comprehensive thyroid support. 

Take 1 capsule 3 times daily with meals, or as
directed.

Dosing
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